
Vision, Mission and Values



Belvedere British School to provide an excellent teaching
and learning environment where students achieve more
due to the high standards expected from our educational

philosophy. Ultimately we aim to prepare students for life,
based on our values of Tolerance, Respect, and

Responsibility.
We provide a holistic education and inspire lifelong learning.

Our students are motivated to apply themselves so they
achieve their full potential in all aspects of school life. We
encourage high and realistic expectations, so our students
have aspirations that take them beyond school to their own

futures, in the UAE and internationally.



02-5090000

belvederebritishschool.ae

#advitamparamus

#preparationforlife



JACQUELINE BROOKS SMITH
School Principal | Belvedere British School

p: 02-509-0000
e: bbsprincipal@belvederebritishschool.com
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Dear Parents

Welcome back to school for Term 3. I do
hope you all had a good Ramadan and Spring
Break and would like to wish everyone Eid
Mubarak. 
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Important
Dates

A few important key dates for your diary as gentle reminders

for your planning:

- Thursday 8th June 2023 - 12 noon 

Yr 6 Graduation 

- Thursday 15th June 2023 - 12 noon

 FS2 Graduation

- Friday 16th June 2023 - Last day for public

(external exams) for Yrs 11, 12 & 13

- Monday 19th June 2023 - Yr 13 Graduation

- Thursday 22nd June 2023 - Last  end of year 

 (internal) exam for students 
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We are excited to announce that our school is organizing a garage sale on
Friday May 5th  from 9:30 to 11:30 in the school MPH. This is a great

opportunity for you to declutter your homes and sell items that you no longer
need. We are also offering table/stall rentals for those who wish to participate.




The table/stall rentals will be available on a first-come, first-served basis, so
please reserve yours as soon as possible as you may rent as many as you like

(space permitting).



Please be in touch with PA chairs if you have any questions / suggestions at 
 parentassociation@belvederebritishschool.com and they will be meeting with

Mr Sean to discuss the matter further.



Please note that a percentage of all proceeds from the garage sale will go to
the UAE Red Crescent, so your participation will not only benefit you but also

the school community.
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Kindly note that the plan will be discussed and finalized on Friday,

28th April 2023 so the school and parents will have enough time to

prepare for the event.




Thank you for your support, and we look forward to seeing you at

the garage sale!
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Our Head of FS - Ms Laura, visited us before the break with her lovely

mum and beautiful  new baby Giovanna and staff and students alike

were thrilled to see her again and meet the new addition to her family.

Welcome to the world Giovanna with all our love and best wishes 

Have a wonderful Eid everyone and enjoyHave a wonderful Eid everyone and enjoyHave a wonderful Eid everyone and enjoy
this special time with your dearest familythis special time with your dearest familythis special time with your dearest family

and friends.and friends.and friends.


